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GOLD IN EDUCATION
Gayle Garbolino-Mojica
County Superintendent of Schools

July 22,2024

Dear Placer County School Safety Teams,

[ am writing to express my support and encouragement for your attendance at the
upcoming School Safety Conference at Jessup University. As professionals dedicated
to ensuring the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and school communities,
this conference represents a valuable opportunity for growth, learning, and
collaboration.

School safety is a critical and ever-evolving field that requires us to stay informed
about the latest research, best practices, and innovative strategies. The School Safety
Conference at Jessup University has a comprehensive agenda, featuring expert
speakers, interactive workshops, and networking opportunities with peers from
across the region. By participating in this conference, our school safety teams will
gain access to cutting-edge information and tools that can be directly applied to
enhance the safety protocols within our schools.

Attending this conference will provide several key benefits, including:

1. Professional Development: The sessions offered will cover a wide range of
topics, from threat assessment and emergency preparedness to mental health
support and community partnerships. This knowledge is invaluable for our
teams to remain at the forefront of school safety practices.

2. Networking Opportunities: Engaging with other professionals in the field
allows for the exchange of ideas, experiences, and solutions to common
challenges. Building these connections can lead to future collaborations and
a stronger support network.

3. Practical Skills and Resources: The hands-on workshops and
demonstrations will equip our teams with practical skills and resources that
can be immediately implemented within our schools, ensuring we are
prepared to handle any situation that may arise.

4. Empowerment and Confidence: By investing in the professional growth of
our safety teams, we empower them to take proactive measures in
safeguarding our school environments. This confidence will resonate
throughout our school communities, fostering a sense of security and trust.

I strongly believe that the insights and experiences gained from attending this
conference will have a lasting positive impact on our schools. I urge you to take
advantage of this opportunity to enhance your skills, broaden your knowledge, and
reinforce your commitment to the safety and well-being of our students and staf.
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Thank you for your dedication to this vital aspect of our educational system. I look
forward to hearing about the valuable experiences and knowledge you will bring
back from the School Safety Conference at Jessup University.

Yours in education,

Placer Coufity Superintendent of Schools




